
March 30, 1994

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Workers Compensation Insurance

 

Item U-1288 - Strike Duty Premium 
and Loss Reporting Instructions

 

The Bureau has adopted and the North Carolina Department of Insurance has approved a proposal to 
eliminate the Workers Compensation Statistical Plan procedure for reporting strike duty premium 
charge under Statistical Code 0111 for Classification Code 7720.

Item B-1287, which was adopted by the Bureau and approved by the Department of Insurance effective 
September 1, 1992, deleted the footnote to Classification Code 7720 which had provided for a per day 
premium charge for strike duty. The captioned Item now eliminates an obsolete procedure for reporting 
strike duty premium and losses in connection with detective or patrol agencies.

Item U-1288 has been approved in North Carolina effective March 1, 1994. 

 

Very truly yours,

 

Jerry G. Hamrick

Workers Compensation Manager
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